Crewe, St Barnabas Newsletter

Hello fellow residents! I wanted to keep you up to date since my recent newsletter. Thank you to everyone who has responded to my Residents Survey so far, it has been great to hear from so many of you.

You have been telling me about many issues that matter to our community. The survey is still open to complete online at <u>CreweStBarnabas.org.uk/Survey</u> or scan the QR code. There is still time to tell me what matters to you.





I've been busy tackling many issues in our area. If you'd like to **keep up to date** with what I have been doing please **follow my facebook page.** You'll find regular news, updates and information about issues I've been tackling in our community. Join at **facebook.com/CreweStBarnabas**, scan the QR code at the bottom of this newsletter - or just search **Crewe, St Barnabas** on Facebook to find the page.



On West Street this utility cabinet was covered in unsightly graffiti.

I contacted the utility provider and several of them have now been cleaned off and repainted.

Looking much better!

I've reported and chased the Council on the terrible pot holes on Windsor Avenue, Sandiway Road and many other streets

These are now scheduled for repair by Cheshire East Highways. Please vote for me so I can do more!





In Leighton Brook Park much work has been carried out to maintain the park and pathways. Vegetation has been cut back to remove litter and fly tipping which I reported recently.

I need your help to be able to tackle more issues in our area. Please support me on 4th May in the local elections so that I can become our local councillor to work on more & bigger issues in our community.

We need to get our potholes repaired, our roads and pavements restored, graffiti cleaned up, parking issues sorted, fly tipping & litter cleared and anti social behaviour tackled.



Why should you vote for me in the local election on 4th May?

It affects where you live. We're not talking Westminster here! This is about our local community and the local streets that we all live in. I want to tackle issues such as roads, potholes, litter, fly tipping, playgrounds, parking and more! If you vote for me I can tackle more issues and bigger issues too.

I live in the area. I'm a resident in Crewe St Barnabas and I care. What matters to you matters to me!

It's your money! I want to make sure the money you pay on your council tax actually delivers for our local community and that residents get the services that they deserve.

It's easy and it's free! You can vote in person, or vote via postal vote from home.

Please continue to let me know what matters to you, I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your support!









Email

james.pratt@CreweStBarnabas.org.uk



Keep up to date on Facebook facebook.com/CreweStBarnabas



www.CreweStBarnabas.org.uk

Some of the issues I've tackled in our area in the last month...





I reported issues with graffiti in the playground in Leighton Brook Park. This has now been cleaned off.



Potholes

I've got the worst of the potholes on West Street patched, as well as reporting issues now due to be fixed in many of our roads



Litter Picking & Flytipping

I've been litter picking in our area, as well as reporting litter and fly tipping issues to be cleaned up.



Street Lighting

I've reported and chased many street lights needing to be repaired, some which haven't worked for months or even years!

Please vote for James Pratt on 4th May so I can make our area better!